CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS
DATE: February 12, 2008

ayor’s TO:  City Council

Office .
Bryan K. Barnett, Mayor RE: Waster Hauler Information

Attached please find a majerity of the waste hauler information that was reviewed with
City Council in 2003/2004. Also attached are the minutes from the mind mapping

exercise in 2006.

I would ask you to please pay particular attention to the City Council minutes and the
actual presentation made to City Councii on July 21, 2004. You may also find the FAQ
interesting. We are continuing to search for additional information, and as we locate it,

will make it available to the council.

This is admittedly a difficult topic that requires some significant research and review on
your part. If | can be of any assistance, please et me know.

Thank you for your attention as you research this important topic.



